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On behalf of both co-Authors, I am submitting our manuscript that is entitled:  

 Discovery of actinomycetes that produce previously unknown antibiotics in extreme environments 

The list and order of co-Authors are as before and listed below: 

 Lyudmila Trenozhnikova and Azliyati Azizan 

Both Authors have read, approved and agreed to this version of the manuscript for resubmission. Also 

those individuals who have been acknowledged have agreed to their inclusion. The material contained 

within the manuscript is original and that it has been neither published nor submitted elsewhere for 

publication simultaneously.  

If accepted, this paper will not be published elsewhere in the same form, in English or in any other 

language, without written consent of the copyright holder.  
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